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What is BASE?

Mission: 

To provide NBAS students an 

educational environment that exposes 

students to new ideas, develop new 

skills, and to build social & emotional 

relationships with peers & the 

community. 



Activities w/ Volunteers!

Collab w/ 

HS Clay 

club

Hikes w/ 
HCH & Pat 
Fisher

Trading cards w/ Dep. Rick

Puppeteer Workshop @ Township library



What’s new this year?
● Field Trips: 4 this year, more to plan next 

year!
● Faster & more efficient pick up process at 

BASE – The pick up window.
● Sports Enrichments: This gives the 

opportunity for all students who want to try 

out a sport, try it with confidence and learn a 

few skills! 

○ Looking for coaches for sports: Soccer, 

hockey, Flag football, Volleyball etc.



Kindness Club to Michiana Humane Society



BASE Easter Egg Hunt



Puppetry Workshop @ Township Library



BASE Fun Run (color run)



5th Grade Farewell Trip
● Kindness Club plans this event for 

all of the 5th graders during 3rd 
trimester- Events we’ve done:

○ 5th grade Dance
○  Zao Island
○ Bowling trip (Glow bowling)

● Parents were welcome to attend, 
and a lot of them did!

● Parents like to be included in the 
after school events , and that 
increased the participation with 
the students this year.



A chance to try 
new things



A chance to find a 
new hobby… 



● Clay Club
● Resin Art
● Card Club
● Chess Club

● Kindness Club
● Lego Robotics 

Free Recess

**Most loved Enrichments**



B.A.S.E  Goals 

★ Continue with Annual traditions 
○ Fun Run  (Powder paint 5k)
○ 5th grade Farewell Field Trip(3rd tri)
○ Kindness Club trips/events  (1st & 2nd tri)
○ Puppetry Workshop at Library (Community 

involvement)
★ Annual survey to all Parents at NBES.
★ Find & continue to consistently train staff 

all year. 



★ To the School Board for 
supporting this program!

Any Questions? 


